
 

 

 

 

August 2024 

Progress Entry for Pre-Kindergarten  

Dear Parents, 

Your child’s first two days of Pre-Kindergarten will be Thursday, August 29th, 2024 and 
Friday, August 30th, 2024. On these two days, there will be two separate sessions for 
students. Students whose family names begin with A to L will be at school from 9:15 to 10:45 
a.m. Students whose family names begin with M to Z will be at school from 11:00 a.m. to 
12:30 p.m. Parents are asked to pick up their children in the Kindergarten schoolyard at the 
end of their child’s session. 

 

Tuesday, September 3rd will also be a half-day for ALL Pre- Kindergarten students (8:52 
a.m. to 12:00 p.m.). On these three days of progressive entry, your child will be participating 
in various stations with all the Pre-Kindergarten teachers on a rotational basis. 

 

Wednesday, September 4th will be the first full school day of school for Pre-Kindergarten 
(8:52 am-3:52pm). On this day, your child will meet his/her homeroom teacher.  

                         

If your child receives a school bus pass, he/she cannot use the bus service on August 29th and 
30th. They may start using the school bus transportation services September 3rd only during 
the AM since it is a half-day. During progressive entry days you must pick up your child 
at the end of his/her session in the schoolyard. Students can officially start using the bus 
service in the AM and PM on September 4th. 

 

Please note that daycare services will not be available for Pre-Kindergarten in the morning for 
any of the half-days. Daycare services will be available morning and afternoon as of 
September 4th, 2024. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t wait to see you all! 

 

Sincerely, 
Marisa Mineiro,  Amanda Vallelunga  &   The Pre-Kindergarten Teachers 
Principal             Vice-Principal            
 
 
 

 
CURRICULUM NIGHT FOR PRE-KINDERGARTEN PARENTS WILL BE ON 
Tuesday, August 27TH. We ask that only parents attend this evening information session.  
 
Session 1- 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. for family names beginning with A to L 
 
Session 2- 7 p.m. to 8 p.m. for family names beginning with M to Z 
 
Parents are asked to bring all school supplies (except gym clothes) on Curriculum Night. Gym 
clothes can be brought in on your child’s first FULL day of school (September 4th). 
 
Please ensure that ALL supplies are labelled with your child’s name. 
 


